
 

Greetings! 

Composites One is continuously looking for ways to improve how we communicate and deliver 

information on products and pricing. As we approach the New Year, we are preparing for an 

enhancement to ensure that you are receiving notifications per your preferences. 

In preparation for this change, here's what you need to know: 

 Your current preferences in b2bcomposites.com will remain the same for 'Price Change 

Notifications', and you have the ability to change those settings at any time. 

 An additional type of notification has been created, 'Process and Product Change 

Notification'. Your current price change settings will automatically be applied to this 

new notification.   

If you wish to update your settings at any time, please visit b2bcomposites.com and choose 

"Your Preferences" on the left sidebar.  

 

Next, choose how you would like to receive your notifications, whether it be sent via email or 

mailed. Or perhaps you wish to receive no communication and in that case, do not check either 

box.  

 

If you have questions, please contact your local Composites One Distribution Center or Sales 

Representative.  

We greatly appreciate your continued business and Happy Holidays. 
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